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Mazi, Richard

From: Unifor Local 25 <local25@unifor25.com>
Sent: February-05-19 8:56 PM
To: Mazi, Richard
Subject: February 2019 Update
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                                       Membership meeting postponed  
 
The monthly membership meeting has been postponed as the local office flooded and is not presently 
suitable to host a meeting.  
 
For any pressing matters call Justin at 647-546-7737 or email: Justin.connolly@unifor25.com 
 
 

Contact Information 
Unifor Local 25 412-73 Richmond St. W. Toronto, ON M4H 4E8 unifor25.com 
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412-73 Richmond St. W., Toronto, ON, M4H 4E8, Phone 416-977-2043 
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If you feel that this email from Unifor Local 25 is SPAM, please click HERE. Your 
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